
 

CMF/RHT Sept 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Community Lettings 
  
Sutton Community Academy are sorry to hear of the recent changes in our local area linked to partial 
or full closure to facility usage at some prominent community venues.    From listening to our 
community, we are aware this has resulted in a large proportion of the immediate and wider 
community, not having access to facilities to continue their regular community activities.   
  
As many of you will be aware, at Sutton Community Academy we are passionate about our 
sport/leisure facility provision for our students, but also our wider community offer in regards 
community lettings for families, community clubs or organisations to use our excellent facilities, 
outside of school hours and our extensive enrichment offer.  For many years now, we continue to help 
and support so many local groups and individuals and over the recent months, linked to local 
community facility changes, helped so many more which we are only too pleased to do.  
  
Facilities Include: 3G Football Pitch, Sports Halls, Activity Area, Squash Courts, Grass Football Pitches 
(5v5, 7v7, 9v9 & 11v11), Theatre, Classrooms and Function Rooms 
Casual, Seasonal or All Year Round booking options can be explored.  
  
If you or anyone you know has been affected by these recent community changes and are looking to 
find a new venue for a club or activity, please get in contact with our dedicated leisure team to see 
how we could help.   Rest assured we will continue to do our upmost to help as much of the 
community as possible. 
 
If for any reason we unable to help with your specific enquiry, we will do our upmost to signpost you 
to others that might be able to help.               
#thesuttonway #proud #community 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Chris Metcalf 
Sport and Leisure Manager 
 
 Sutton Community Academy - Leisure Team 
T:            01623 980055 (option 6) 
E:            SCA-leisure@attrust.org.uk 
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